
FAASTeam presents:

Aviation Weather Center - FLYERS cold season aviation hazards

workshop



See webinar information above.
Directions: The NWS FLYERS (FLYing Education
Resources and Safety) team will be hosting a cold season
aviation weather hazards workshop on November 12, 2020 at
6:00pm. The workshop will be virtual and will last about an
hour, including a question and comment portion at the end of
the workshop. Topics include; icing, turbulence, IFR, and
TAFs. The Pleasant Hill Weather Forecast Office, the Olathe
Center Weather Service Unit, and the Aviation Weather
Center will be represented during the workshop. WINGS
credit will be available for those that attend.
The workshop will be presented via GoToWebinar and a
registration will be required. Please register
at https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/73281501457595
9309. In most cases a simple download of the GoToWebinar
applet is required. Pop-up blocker will need to be disabled to
download the applet. If you need additional resources for
utilizing GoToWebinar, please visit the GoToWebinar Website
(https://www.gotomeeting.com/webinar). If you need
additional assistance, please let me know.
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me
(scott.minnick@noaa.gov) or Warning Coordination
Meteorologist Jonathan Leffler (jonathan.leffler@noaa.gov).

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


